
 

 

 

Dear Parents who are holders of a Health Care Card.   

The Victorian Government has provided a one-off support payment of $400 for school-aged 

students in a non-Government school whose parents are the holder of a Health Care Card.   

This payment is called the ‘School Saving Bonus’ and the purpose of this payment is to 

assist parents with the costs of purchasing uniforms, textbooks and school based activities 

for 2025 school year. 

Our Lady’s has recently received this payment for students from Grade Prep – Year 5.   

Eligible families needing to purchase uniforms from either APlus uniforms or OLPS Uniform 

are asked to email your order to the school office.       office@olps.vic.edu.au 

The school will arrange for these orders to be processed and for payments to be made from 

the $400 school saving bonus held by Our Lady’s.  Don’t forget to include your child’s name, 

uniform items and the sizes.  Uniform lists are attached for your reference.   

Please direct all School Saving Bonus queries to Deidre.   dgorman@olps.vic.edu.au 

 


